
 

We want you to know that we are working diligently with our Staff, 

Volunteers and Church Partners to follow the CDC and World Health 

Organization’s guidance to ensure we use the best practices and safety 

measures during this temporary time of caution due to the COVID-19.  

Our MANNA Mission 100 meal program during this time is only offered 

as a drive thru service in open outdoor areas to abide by federal 

recommendations of maintaining safe social distancing and prohibiting 

public gatherings. 

Packaging for meals are pre-sealed and handled by trained restaurant 

professionals. 

Meals are prepared in professional kitchens which have been cleaned 

and sanitized before and after food preparation. 

Distribution is handled by Volunteers who have been advised on proper 

handwashing and glove use during service. 

All LETTUM EAT! Inc. food handlers are trained according to Federal 

Food Handling Safety Standards which emphasize proper handwashing 

and proper glove use in order to prevent cross-contamination of any 

sort. 

We adhere to recommended handwashing and hand and surface 

sanitization. 

LETTUM EAT! Inc. was built for this. We are here to do God’s work in a 

manner that befits our duty to serve… Mobile Food Provisions, 

prepared with Care and Served with Compassion to those in Need. 
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